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Professional Personnel 
 

Exhibit - Notice to Parents When Their Child Is Assigned To or Has Been 
Taught for at Least Four Straight Weeks By a Teacher Who Is Not Highly 
Qualified 
 
On District letterhead 
 
Date 
 
Re: Your Child Is Assigned To or Has Been Taught for at Least Four Straight Weeks By 

a Teacher Who Is Not Highly Qualified as Defined by Federal Law 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians:  
 
All teachers with primary responsibility for instructing students in the core academic subject 
areas (science, the arts, reading or language arts, English, history, civics and government, 
economics, geography, foreign language, and mathematics) must be highly qualified for 
those assignments as determined by State and federal law. 
 
The teacher listed below has taught your student’s class for the last four consecutive weeks.  
While the District is unable to verify that the teacher meets the federal law’s definition of 
highly qualified, our observations of his/her classroom indicate that he/she is providing a 
satisfactory educational program and experience. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this notice, please contact the school office. 

Teacher:      Subject:     

Sincerely, 

Superintendent 
 
 
Developed: July 2003    
 
Revised: January 2014 
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